From:

Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2016 11:27 AM

To:

Subject: FW: National Computer Forensics Institute - December Prosecutor Course
Importance: High

From: . L '

Sent: Friday, July 29, 2016 3:50 PM

To: NCFI NCFI

Cc:

Subject: National Computer Forensics Institute - December Prosecutor Course
Importance: High

We are pleased to notify you that you have been selected to attend the Computer Forensics
for Prosecutors course at the National Computer Forensics Institute (NCFI) in Hoover,
Alabama on December 5-9, 2016.

Another e-mail will be sent to you in the coming months providing you with course
information, travel arrangements and details. There is nothing you need to do at this time
regarding hotel or flight arrangements. They will be handled for you. You can expect to
fly out of your home airport on Sunday, December 4th, and depart Birmingham on Friday
afternoon, December 9th. The next e-mail will also provide details to those wishing to drive
instead of fly.

Please reply to confirm your intention to attend the training.




